
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

The Village of South Russell is seeking Statements of Qualifications from qualified 

Design-Build firms for a Salt Storage Facility at the Village’s Service Department at 5205 

Chillicothe Road, Village of South Russell, Ohio 44022.  Qualifications will be received until 2:00 

p.m. on February 28, 2025.   

 

The proposed facility shall be approximately 7,500 SF and shall facilitate storage of not 

only road salt, but yard materials and vehicles.   

 

The Request for Qualifications documents are available from Verdantas, Inc. at a non-

refundable cost of Ten Dollars (10.00) for electronic files.  Documents may be ordered by 

registering and paying online at https://bids.verdantas.com .  Please contact 

planroom@verdantas.com  or call (440) 530-2351 if you encounter any problems registering or 

paying for the documents. 
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